
   
 

                June 2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Once again,  we have purchased bulk school supplies for all of our stu-
dents for the 2024 - 2025 school year.    The fee for the supplies is $40.00 
for Kindergarten students and $75.00 for Grade 1 - 4 students,  The fee will 
include a Student Agenda for all students. 
 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
 Lakeshore School Division 

 
Payment should be sent to the school no later than June 24th.   
 
The supplies will be ready for your child on the first day of classes in 
September.   Any unused supplies will be sent home with your child at the 
end of the school year. 
 
Parents will be required to purchase personal school items  
such as: 
 

- Backpack   - reusable water bottle  
- lunch kit   - headphones that are labelled and in a ziploc bag. 
- Indoor Runners   
    (with non-marking soles, for gym class) 
For your child’s safety, please only send lace up runners if you child can tie them independently. Other-
wise please send Velcro or runners that have laces replaced with curly laces. 

 
       Thank you for your support! 
                FBEYS staff 


